MEMBERSHIP PROCEDURE:

1.

Applications must be turned in BY December 31st of the year prior to the year which you wish
to become a member. You do not need to come to the “Dues Collection” Day, that is for the
collection of dues of current members. A letter will be sent to all potential new members in
February inviting them to the March meeting. Each new member who wishes to join the club is
required to attend that meeting.

2.

I realize that a public records background check will be conducted. If I am not a resident of the
State of WI, I will be required to present a “FOID” card, or its equivalent, prior to admission to
Beloit Rifle Club. Also, as of the general club meeting, 3 June 2015, all new Beloit Rifle Club
members must attend and complete “one” of “three” orientation sessions offered during the first
year of their membership or renewal of membership will not be possible.

3.

At the March meeting, an orientation session will be provided by the various disciplines, the
membership directors, grounds keepers and chief range officer. Each person will emphasize the
factors of SAFE range operation, as it applies to their discipline.

4.

New member induction takes place at this March meeting of the Beloit Rifle Club. Your dues
are payable at this time and it is also the time when you will get your membership card and
key(s). Dues will be collected at end of a short club meeting.

GENERAL INFORMATION:

You must be a member of the National Rifle Association. There may not be any felony
convictions on you record from this State or any other State in this country. You must have a
membership number from the National Rifle Association. That number must be on the front
side of this document. Putting the words “Applied For”, where the NRA membership number
should be will cause this application to be mailed back to you. Do not return it until the NRA
membership number is added. Remember the application due date is THE 31°" of
DECEMBER of the year prior to the year that you wish to join. The Beloit Rifle Club
takes in members only once a year.

SUGGESTON: Make a photocopy of this document and the completed membership
application for your records.




